
 

Dear friends, 
 
Since many of you asked about our trip to Germany in May and Esther’s and Wolfgang’s wedding, we thought to 
send a short newsletter. 

 
Yes, the trip was a blessing and a miracle at the same time, especially 
because Philippus did very well, although it had been so difficult with 
him in January. 
After all the small miracles and experiences during the week and our 
amazement at God’s wonderful provision right to the smallest details, 
our daughter’s wedding day was the highlight of the week. 
 

 
We had a wonderful 
time of fellowship and 
even though we met 
Egon and Marga,  
Esther’s parents in law, 
for the first time, we 
realized once again: 
You are at home when 
you are among the  
children of God. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Back in Scharosch we concluded our first year in our  
discipleship school. Roland Wieser, Pastor of the Eschweiler 
Church was there and we enjoyed the good fellowship as well as 
the sharing times and playing volleyball and bible quizzes.  
It is always a little like family life, when we spend three days  
together and most of them want to start the second year =  
leadership school this coming fall. 
 
Last week we had a child evangelism week with a team from 
Illertissen, the good shepherd church.  
We were impressed by their fire of prayer and their childlike 
faith, in which they took every small and big request to God and 
also by the miracles we experienced afterwards: Even though rain 
had been forecasted, the sun came out and we were able to walk 
to pick up the children from two different neighborhoods (more 
than 70 on one afternoon), we played outside after worship and 
bible stories. The rain continued only after we had taken the  
children home.  
We were also able to visit the parents of many children and 
prayed with them. We were surprised to see some of them in our 
Sunday service as well.  
On our last day we celebrated the “Children of the King” party, 
with all children wearing white linen cloths and each of them  
received a beautiful crown, that had been crafted by the team  
and a Romanian children’s bible with coloring pictures. 
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Prayer requests: 
 
- Our two camps we plan for August. A Royal Rangers Team from the Senden church have announced their coming  
for the kid’s camp (for the 9-13 year olds). They want to serve our children.  
The Teenager Camp (for the 14-18 year olds) will be led by the young people from Bramsche. 
We thank God for the many volunteers coming here to serve those often very poor children and teenagers.  
They sacrifice a lot of time, but God rewards them wonderfully. 
 
- We would like to build a pool. We will have several more camps from other churches and we thought that a pool 
would be nice for the children to cool off. We have saved some money for it already, but we would appreciate any  
additional donation.  
 
- We are scheduling the new discipleship school year for September. Please pray for those to register, that have  
already been prepared by God.  
 
- With God’s grace, we plan our Disciple mission trip from July 13th to 17th. We want to travel to Bacau (Moldova) 
with the graduates of the first year and serve with a church planting ministry there through evangelistic outreaches 
and practical work with the families. 
 
- Elisabeth and Rolf Reinhardt from the Good Shepherd Church in Illertsen, who have already supported many poor 
families with potatoes or heart packages with school materials for those children who cannot afford to go to school, 
are planning to move to Romania = Fagaras in August. Please pray for us to find a good house for them. 
 
- Margit, our sister with open legs has been in Germany for nearly 9 months, where David, the wound specialist has 
been bandaging her every fourth day. The big wounds are getting better, new skin is growing at the edges. Today 
they tested her blood circulation. It is running well through the arteria, but only very slowly through the veins 
(backflow). She will be admitted to the hospital soon, to scratch off the scab close to the new skin under general  
anaesthesia. Please pray for everything to go well, for the healing to proceed and that God will give her resilience.  
 
- Yesterday we started a new homegroup in the “Malotanta” district. Ever since the outreach of the Illertissen 
Team, there is a new breakthrough in the district. A few adults are very open. Please pray for God to create a true  
breakthrough in their hearts, so that people get to know Him personally.  
 
 
Love from your brothers and sister 
 
Misch and Senta with Philippus 

Globe Mission 
Güterstr. 37 
46499 Hamminkeln 
 
Tel.  02852 50860 
Fax. 02852 508628 
Email: office@globemission.org 

Donations for UK: 
Bank of Scotland 
Sort Code 80-06-55 
Acct. number 00382152 
 

Donations for USA: 
Please mail your donations to: 
Globe Missionary Evangelism 
P.O. Box 3040 
Pensacola, FL 32516  USA 
 

Please include your name and 
address on the transaction and 
earmark them for GM – Müll 

Please make your checks payable 
to: GME and earmark them for  
GM – Müll. 


